Meetings Attended by Cr Peter R. Smith OAM

Since Council meeting 14th March 2006

16th March
I met with South Australian Community Housing representatives prior to a Special Board meeting of Mid Murray Homes for the Aged Housing Association in Mannum.

20th March
I attended – representing a ratepayer – the Development Assessment Panel at Cambria.

21st March
I attended a Lower Murray Working Group meeting at Goolwa where South Australian Murray Darling Association Vice President Cr Frank Tuckwell explained the new Board concept, which is to be put to the AGM of the MDA later this year.

This concept is to be part of the State MDA Regions 5, 6, 7 & 8 workshop on Thursday 23rd at Cambrai.

23rd March
Murray Darling Association Regional meeting at Cambrai

28th March
Council Workshop at Cambrai

29th March
Industrial Relations Meeting 

29th March
Supported Residential Meeting in Adelaide

30th
 LGA Steds & Stormwater Sessions in Adelaide. 


It was made plainly clear we Mid Murray Council must revise our STEDS payments

&     March      

31st 
LGA General Meeting in Adelaide

Stormwater it’s management and the State Governments financial input a lively topic

